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(insert current date)
The Victory Junction Gang Camp

Attn: Brian Collier
311 Branson Mill Road

Randleman, NC 27317

Dear Ms. Wilson:
On behalf of “The Tiger’s Den” and in honor of NASCAR Driver Terry Labonte, I am hereby offering my support with the enclosed donation for the Victory Junction Gang camp. 

The Tiger’s Den came about as an extension of the message boards that are provided courtesy of NASCAR.com. Created in 2001, the message boards on NASCAR.com afford all fans of NASCAR racing the opportunity to share their thoughts on Winston Cup, Busch, and Craftsman Truck drivers and races. Nestled within the larger message board system at NASCAR.com, fans of Terry Labonte who meet on his board adopted the name The Tiger’s Den as a reflection of the home of Terry’s primary sponsor, Kellogg’s Frosted Flakes and Tony the Tiger.

Over the past three seasons, The Tiger’s Den has evolved into a closely-knit family of Terry Labonte, Bobby Labonte, Kyle Petty, and Kenny Schrader fans, among others. Many of the discussions on the board have gone beyond racing and touch upon personal crises in fans’ lives in which prayers are often offered in support. Last year, one of our fellow den mates shared an article about the Victory Junction Gang camp that touched the hearts of many of us. To show our support for the efforts of the Petty family, the members of The Tiger's Den would like to make a financial and spiritual contribution toward the success of the Victory Junction Gang project.


As part of the larger NASCAR.com message boards, The Tiger’s Den has invited fans of other drivers to make a contribution to The Victory Junction Gang camp. Our thoughts, prayers, and best wishes are with you as you make the dreams of seriously ill children become a reality.
Sincerely,
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(affix your name and/or Den name here)

